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A two-day workshop for revision of Job Coach training text was held in September. 13 

Job Coach trainers divided roles and each one modified several modules by inputting 

their experience as Job Coach trainer and presented revision points to others. The 

main objective of this revision was to develop unified text which is more suitable for 

training in Jordan. The revision will be completed 

by end of October and we are going to use new 

materials from forthcoming Job Coach training.  

Revision of Job Coach Training Text
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Peer Counselors’ meeting
As a follow up for Peer Counseling training held in 

August, ex-participants gathered and developed 

action plan for the coming three months. They 

discussed how to expand idea of peer counseling 

and implement sessions and support group. Peer 

counselors working with  NGOs and Governmental 

entity raised idea of introductory course of Peer 

Counseling for their colleagues with/without 

disabilities. Since this can be good chance to 

increase supporter for Peer Counseling, the 

project will support it.

Job Coach support by 
OSH supervisor

By efforts of MOL, NGOs and companies, 

there is active employment for PWDs in 

Dhulail area. A garment factory in the area has 

an Occupational Safety & Health (OSH) 

supervisor, who has participated in Job Coach 

training. The OSH supervisor is supporting 

employee with disabilities in his factory by 

utilizing idea of Job Coach.  The project is 

planning to expand this kind of system in near 

future.

Presentation about revision points

Action plan making


